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DOWNTOWN SUMMIT.

The downtown business association held a
summit to invite organizations and businesses
to discuss the issues with our neighbourhood.
Jasmine Harpur and I were able to attend and
made some great connections with business
owners.

It was great to hear the views of owners and
their concerns with the neighbourhood. We
were also able to sit with and engage with
businesses who otherwise wouldn’t agree with
us. It was a great opportunity to show we care
for the community as a church and don’t just

care about “filling our pews.”

APRIL SERVICE.

We weren’t sure how many people we would

get on Easter Sunday in the afternoon. We

pushed ahead and had a very busy Easter We have a

weekend (we joined with Calvary for Good e B

Friday). Our service ended up having a great will not
turnout! disappoint

and it’s
We had 17 people come out and we also took phedyrsy N S xu : found in
communion for the first time as a church ‘ A Jesus.

downtown. I took a break from our series and
preached a message on Jesus’s resurrection. I
was extremely encouraged at our attendance

and how people are stepping up to serve.
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SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP.

If you remember, we had the hopes of doing a Spring
Basketball Camp back in March but were unable to find a
venue. We’ve just received word that we have been
approved to use one of the elementary schools close to
downtown!

We’re very excited and are working hard to produce a
camp that is high quality and low cost to parents. Our goal
is to have 30-40 children, teach them the basics of
basketball, and show them how the gospel is relevant both
on and off the court.

Please pray for us as we continue to plan and promote this
event! This is a huge undertaking for us and will be our
first attempt at a camp in our neighbourhood.
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